NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING |
CHIPPEWA TOWNSHIP, MECOSTA COUNTY
March 26, 2025

The Chippewa Township Board will hold the 2025-2026 FY Budget Hearing Wednesday March 26, 2025, at
6:30 PM. The topic, of the Hearing, is the Township Budget for the fiscal year April 1, 2025 — March 31, 2026.
Meeting location is the Chippewa Township Community Center 10467 19 Mile Rd. Chippewa Lake, MI 49320

THE 2025 PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE
PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING.

A copy of the budget is available at the Chippewa Township Offices, located at
19171 4™ St., Chippewa Lake MI 49320

Kristin Lytle, Clerk
Chippewa Township
March 17, 2025



